
Selectman Meeting 
 

Thursday, June 14, 2007, 7:30 a.m. till 8:30 a.m. 

 

In regards to: Generator(s) Proposed Acquisitions 

 

Present: 

Selectman Peter Rhoades and David Bickford met with: 

Mark Fuller, Road Agent 

Mike Clarke, Highway Dept. Foreman, w/ electrical background 

 

Michael Gilbert, Sales Representative, CAT Power Systems Div. 

Southworth-Milton, Inc. 

Exit 7, Interstate 89. Warner, NH 03278 

Mail to 554 Maple Street, Hopkinton, NH 03229 

Mike_gilbert@miltoncat.com 

www.miltoncat.com 

603-746-8709 tel 

603-746-4630 fax 

603-345-5038 cell 

 

Met at the Town Hall parking lot @ 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mark Fuller spoke about what was done at the Highway Dept. in order to set up with 

a generator that also fed the Transfer Station. 

 

Everyone looked at the Service Entrances at the Fire Station and Police Station. 

Selectman Ron Gehl stopped by for a few minutes while at the Fire Station.  

 

Mr. Gilbert would like to see the locked disconnect at the Fire Station. 

Peter Rhoades will have electric bills faxed to Mr. Gilbert from each building (Fire 

Station, Police Station, and Town Hall) so he can calculate load demand.  This will 

also help him determine if two generators would be more efficient than one large one 

that would need a lot of conduit and wire to feed other buildings.  This information 

will be forwarded to Mike Clarke. 

 

Notes submitted by, 

 

David A. Bickford, 183 Brackett Road, New Durham, NH 03855, (603) 859-7899, 

david1@worldpath.net 


